
 

 

      
          SUMMER 2019 
   

  

HOMELESS PREVENTION COUNCIL’S 

     18th ANNUAL BACKPACK TO SCHOOL PROGRAM  
Helping to provide school supplies to local families in need  

  

In 2018, you helped 165 CHILDREN 
from 82 LOCAL FAMILIES. 

Thank you! 
 

Accepting donations of new school supplies 
 and new girls’ backpacks for grades K-5. 

We have enough boys’ backpacks.  
 

TOO BUSY TO SHOP?  
HPC appreciates donations to support our purchase of L.L. Bean backpacks, 
graphing calculators, and other supplies for grades 6 & higher. You can donate 
through our website at www.HPCCapeCod.org/Backpack-to-School, or by 
mailing cash or checks (with “Backpack” in the memo) to: 
 

P.O. BOX 828, ORLEANS, MA 02653 
OR DROP OFF AT 

14 OLD TOTE ROAD, ORLEANS, MA 02653 

 

Questions? Call us at 508-255-9667                    d 

   (See back of page for school supply list)   
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 Hi everyone,  
 
It’s that time of year again! Our kids will be going back to school soon, and we 
need your help. 
 
Using new supplies that you donate to us, we fill the backpacks of each child in 
our program according to the specific lists we receive from their teachers.  Our 
goal is to make sure that none of our children feel different than their peers on 
the first day back at school. 
 
Every year you do an amazing job donating the supplies we need to fill all those 
backpacks. This program is only possible because of your support. 
 
Thank you for setting our kids up for success! 
  

        
  

BACKPACK SUPPLIES 
(We never have enough of the highlighted items) 

 
 #2 pencils     

Blue and black pens                                     
Pencil sharpeners                                     
Pencil cases (that attach to 
binder) 
Composition notebooks           
Subject dividers (5-8)                                       
Pocket folders (all colors)                   

1” Binders (3 ring)                                  
2” Binders (3 ring) 
3” Binders (3 ring) 
Glue sticks                                                                                              
Box of Kleenex 
Crayola markers 
Crayola crayons 
Highlighters

 
                          This Year We Only Need Backpacks for Girls Up to Grade 5 

 
 A monetary donation will be gladly accepted if you want us to shop! 

 
Thank you, Maureen Linehan  

 Backpack Program Coordinator 
 

This program runs from July 15th to the end of September 
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